
Suggestions for promoting your After the Boxes are Unpacked study 

• In your Teaching Resources, you will find copies of an After the Boxes are Unpacked study poster, 

half-page flyer, and a brochure with a place to insert your church name and study information. 

• Place study brochures at the Sunday morning "Welcome Table". 

• Ask your class graduates to share about the study with newcomers they encounter. Perhaps they 

can work at the "Welcome Table" at church to point newcomers to the study. 

• Ask if your study can be promoted in announcements on Sunday morning. 

• Find key places to post flyers of your study, e.g.: women's bathrooms at church, community 

bulletin boards, and other similar places. 

• Ask to have your study promoted on your church's social media platforms. Share on your social 

media accounts, too! 

• Utilize the “Next-Door App” by posting an invitation for newcomers to join the study. 

• Share your group start dates with Rachel at rsmith@justmoved.org and those dates will be 

included in Just Moved promotional reels. 

• Make sure your study is included on the Just Moved Ministry website Find an After the Boxes are 

Unpacked study webpage. Is your information correct? Are you on the map? Contact us if 

changes need to be made or your group needs to be added. You can email us at 

reachus@justmoved.org. 

• Additional helpful tips are listed on page 7 of the Teacher Guide and Facilitator Guide. 
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